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December 8, 2021 

STAFF'S FIRST DATA REQUEST 
VIA EMAIL 

Re: Docket No. 20210170-EU: Joint petition for approval of amendment to territorial 
agreement in Sumter County, by Sumter Electric Cooperative, Inc. and City of Bushnell. 

Dear Mr. Self and Mr. Finklea: 

By this letter, Commission staff respectfully requests that City of Bushnell (Bushnell) and 

Sumter Electric Cooperative, Inc. (SECO), the joint petitioners, provide a response to the 

following question. 

1) Paragraphs 3 and 6 of the petition refers to a new customer located within Bushnell's 

service territory requesting security lighting service. Paragraph 5 of the first amendment 

to the territorial agreement states that if the proposed amendment is approved by the 

Commission, the said customer's service will be placed temporarily within SECO's 

service territory. Please further explain paragraph 5 of the amendment, stating if the 

temporary service by SECO to the security lighting customer would revert to Bushnell 

after a certain time period. If so when? 
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Please file the response electronically no later than December 22, 2021 via the Commission’s 
website at www.floridapsc.com by selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and Electronic Filing Web 
Form. Please contact me at sguffey@psc.state.fl.us or at 850.413.6204 if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you. 
 

/s/Sevini Guffey  
Sevini Guffey 
Public Utility Analyst 
 
 
cc: Office of Commission Clerk 
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